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Important Dates 
 

Thursday, November 9 
Picture re-take Day 

	
Friday, November 10 

Vision Screening 
 

Veteran’s Day Observed 
	

Tuesday, November 14 
PTO Meeting 4:30-5:30 PM 

 
Friday, November 17 

Eaton’s Pizza order forms w/ 
payment due 

 
Wednesday, November 22 

NO SCHOOL 
 

Thursday, November 23 
NO SCHOOL 

Happy Thanksgiving 
 

Friday, November 24 
NO SCHOOL 

 
Wednesday, November 22 

NO SCHOOL 
 

Thursday, December 7 
Eaton’s Pizza Pick-Up 

3:00-6:00 PM 
 

Tuesday, December 12 
PTO Meeting 
4:3-5:30 PM 

 
Thursday, December 21 

Classroom Parties 
 

Picture Re-Take Day 
 

Picture re-take will be on Thursday, November 9.  If you want your 
child to have his/her picture re-taken, the original picture package 
must be returned. If your child was absent or not enrolled on the 
original picture day of September 19, he/she will participate in re-
take day. 
 

If you are interested in volunteering, please contact our school office. 
Call 751-6975 or email Sheila Brucks at sbrucks@neenah.k12.wi.us. 

Vision Screening - Volunteer Needed 
 

Students in grades 1, 3, and 5 will participate in Vision Screening on Friday, 

November 10. We are looking for a parent to assist the Doctors with bringing 

students from each classroom to the screening location.  Volunteer is needed 

for the AM (8:15 a.m. until 12:00 p.m.).   
 

Parents of students in grades 1, 3, and 5, if you do not want your child to 

participate in the screening on Friday, November 10, please notify the school 

office by Thursday, November 9.  Please note: this is a screening, NOT an eye 

exam.   

Eat Pizza for a Great Cause   

Our annual Eaton’s Pizza Fundraiser is underway. Consider stocking 
up on pizza for winter.  It’s an easy, tasty meal on a cold winter night.  
Pizza order form with payment are due by Friday, November 17.  
Pizzas will be available for pick-up on Thursday, December 7 from 
3:00-6:00 PM in our gym.   
 

The top 3 sellers will win a gift card.  ALL students with any amount 
of pizza orders will be entered into a drawing for a chance to win a 
prize.   
 

Thank you in advance for supporting our school.      

The Neenah All-District 5th Grade Choir Experience is on Tuesday, 
November 7.  They are honored guests at the 6th grade Horace Mann 

Concert.  Performance begins at 7:00 PM at Pickard Auditorium. 


